Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Optometry
The Board of Optometry hereby gives notice: 
that the Petition for Waiver or Variance, which was filed on February 15, 2023, by Norman Arons, O.D., has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver published in Volume 49, No. 33, of the Florida Administrative Register, on February 17, 2023.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Dayle Mooney, Executive Director, Board of Optometry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, telephone: (850)488-0595, or by electronic mail – MQA.Optometry@flhealth.gov.
